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AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 
 

FIRE PREVENTION CIRCULAR 

 
To All Airport Staff and Tenants 
 
PRECAUTION AGAINST UNWANTED FIRE ALARM ACTIVATION  

 
 There were several occurrence of airport staff and tenants creating unwanted fire alarm 
activation when they operated equipment in their premises, that produce steam or smoke, below 
or near the vicinity of smoke detectors.  Examples of such occurrence are: - the placing of food or 
beverage steamer below or near the vicinity of a smoke detector; and the ironing or steaming of 
clothes below or near the vicinity of a smoke detector. 
 
2 The smoke detector is activated when smoke is detected.  The activation of the smoke 
detector will result in resources from the security agencies and AES responding to the premises.  
To prevent unwanted fire alarm activation, all airport staff and tenants are advised to position 
equipment that produce steam or smoke away from the smoke detectors.   
 
3 A service charge of at least $600 will be issued to tenants for unwanted fire alarm activation. 
 
4 For any clarification, please contact the AES Fire Prevention Section at 6541 2535 or e-

mail at:  fire.safety@changiairport.com. 
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